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This proposed bill is one more added burden on us taxpayers, one that, piled on top 

of all the others that make Oregon one of the highest-taxed states in the country, is 

unfair and unnecessary.  We have a significant gasoline tax already, that should be 

more than enough, if used for what it is intended, to take care of the roads and 

highways adequately.  


